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18.6.25 
 

Dear Parent 
 

Summer Fayre Online Raffle 2025 

 
We are very excited to announce that the Summer Raffle is now open! 
 
The GPPSA are hoping that with your generosity we can raise money to support our 
fantastic school. We hope you can help us and are delighted to give you the chance to 
win some amazing prizes! 
 
When? The raffle is now open and tickets are available online to purchase. Ticket 
sales are open until 3.30pm on Sunday 6th July. The winners will be announced at the 
end of the Summer Fayre on Sunday 6th July. 
 
Why? All the money we raise goes towards making improvements that benefit all the 
children at Grange Park Primary School. This includes raising money for a farm/ 
chicken coop, playground resources, fixing existing playground equipment and new 
Chromebooks for each child.  
 
How?  To purchase tickets please visit 
 
 https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/raffle/raffle-tickets 
 

 
The prizes: We have lots of exciting prizes to be won! 
Our Star Prize is an Apple iPad! 
 
Thank you for your continued support and good luck! 
 
GPPSA Committee  
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